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MEMORANDUM FOR: G. Lainas, Assistant Director for Safety kssessment, DL
R. Tedesco, Assistant Director for Licensing, DL

FROM: pDarrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

SUBJECT: IP REQUEST FOR EXPERT REVIEW NF KRSKC S/G CHANGES

This confirms our discussions regarding NRR staff experts review of the
KRSKO Nuclear Power Plant steam generator modifications. First, per

a request from IP, the review should be conducted in the near future by

a group of staff acting as experts, rather than as an official NRC review.
We should attempt to complete on or before June 25 as requested but
should not allow this effort at this time to interfer with any other

NRR high priority work.

Secondly, the effort (resources) expended by NRR staff should be minimized
and should not exceed two man months. Since the plant modifications are
mostly systems oriented, the major activity of this effort will fall in
DSI. I note however that much of this review would need to be completed
in any event in connection with our D-4 S/G Design review on OL licensing
reviews now underway (e.g., Byron and Comanche Peak).

In order to properly manage and account for the time expended, the
Project Manager for integrating this effort, Bi1l Kane, will issue a

TAC number for this activity. He will transmit any questions we have and
our final comments directly to J. LaFleur of International Programs.
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